

Filipino-Canadian Charitable Association of Vaughan

Dear Friends

On behalf of the members of the Filipino Canadian Charitable Association of Vaughan and committee officers and members of this project, I take great pride in welcoming you to our 1st FECAV Little Prince & Little Princess of 2008.

I am pleased to extend my greetings to all who in one way or another, have helped and supported me and the organization to make this fundraising event a reality. My sincerest thanks goes to the parents of the candidates who had been very cooperative and helpful. I am glad to know that there are many people who share our goal for the betterment of our Filipino-Canadian community thereby raise funds for the procurement of our community centre in our city of Vaughan. We are counting on your continued support as this is just the beginning. We will continue with this fundraising project until we reach our goal.

Once again, on behalf of my colleagues on FCCAV and parents and the little kids who, at their young age, have joined us on this community services, I hope that you enjoy the evening of the most awaited Coronation Night.

Sincerely,

Lily Miranda

Chairperson

Patricia Kemp Community Centre 7894 Dufferin Street, Vaughan, ON L4K 1R6 : Tel 905 881 4600